
 

Student Services Update January 2018 
Hello Eagle Families. Welcome to 2018 and the spring semester.    We wish you and your families a very 
Happy New Year.  As usual, we wanted to share the topics of importance for January.  

Academic Calendar – The academic calendar for spring 2018 can be found here 
http://www.american.edu/provost/registrar/upload/Acad-Calendar-17-18-IncWCL-20171208.pdf.  Of 
particular note, students should be aware of the date to finalize their course schedule (add/drop), 
registration dates for summer and fall semesters, Spring Break, and final exam dates. 

Financial Aid Satisfactory Progress Policy – Students should review the terms of their 
financial aid award to ensure their course registration and grade point average are meeting the terms of 
their specific financial aid awards.  For additional information about the policy, please visit 
http://www.american.edu/financialaid/satisfactory-academic-progress.cfm . 

1098-T Tax Form Information – Per Internal Revenue Service (IRS) regulations, American 
University must send the 1098T tax form to all eligible students, every year.  Forms will be available at 
the end of January 2018.The university is prohibited from offering any tax advice. All questions 
regarding Education Tax Credits must be addressed to a tax professional or the IRS at www.irs.gov.  For 
more information about the 1098-T form, please review the information available at the following link 
http://www.american.edu/finance/studentaccounts/1098-T-Information.cfm?refresh . 

 

If you or your student have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact AU Central at aucentral@american.edu.  
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